Comments from the United Kingdom Approval by Mail: Philippines: Market Transformation through Introduction of Energy Efficient Electric Vehicles Project (ADB)

Dear Patricia,

The UK is happy to approve the above project and would like to thank the project team for the work they have done to address the CTF investment criteria and the others issues that have been raised during this review period.

We would also like to acknowledge the constructive inputs to this project from other stakeholders, in particular, local NGOs and the Civil Society Observer, which have led to significant improvements of the project. It is of course crucial that stakeholder consultation and collaboration continue during the remainder of the design, development and implementation of this project.

17. 1	
Kind	regards,
INIIU	i caai as,

Simon

SIMON RATCLIFFE

Energy Advisor | Policy and Research Division UK Department for International Development (DFID)